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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
 

Transportation Corridor Agency Update 

March 3, 2020…San Clemente, California…The City of San Clemente is pleased to learn 

that the Transportation Corridor Agency (TCA) will be recommending the removal of all intrusive 

alternatives within the communities of South Orange County, as highlighted in the South County 

Traffic Relief Effort (SCTRE).  The City is encouraged that they will be recommending to their 

board consideration of an extension to Los Patrones Parkway as a non-tolled County arterial only 

for further environmental review.  This item in conjunction with the widening of Ortega Highway 

between Calle Entradero and Reata Road and the addition of a carpool lane on the 5 freeway 

from Pico to the County line will be discussed at its next board meeting on Thursday, March 12, 

2020 at 9:30am.  The City is closely monitoring this positive development and will update the 

community as more information is released. 
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